
SUPERINTENDENT’S BOND MEASURE UPDATE
CORONA-NORCO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

DEAR PARENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS,

Corona-Norco Unified School District (CNUSD) is committed to providing a high-
quality education for all students, preparing them to succeed in high school, 
college and beyond. As you may be aware, our district has been assessing its school 
facilities needs and has been evaluating input from parents, teachers, staff and the 
community to ensure our schools continue preparing students for success.

Our classrooms, computer labs and science labs require upgrades and repairs to 
ensure that students who plan to go to college are prepared to succeed, and those 
who don’t plan to go to college receive the career training they need to compete 
for good paying jobs. Additionally, upgrades and repairs are needed to ensure 
classrooms and facilities are secure, meet current safety standards and address the 
issue of overcrowding.

On August 5, the Board of Education unanimously voted to place Measure GG, a $396 million bond measure, on the 
November 4 ballot to address the needs of our schools. The measure will cost property owners in the District around  
$24 per $100,000 of assessed valuation (not market) annually. 

Measure GG will:
l  Provide labs and classrooms for career technical education
l  Update instructional technology in the classroom for improved student learning 
l  Upgrade classrooms, libraries, science labs and computer systems to keep pace with technology and rising academic standards
l  Improve student safety and security, including security lighting, fencing, smoke detectors, fire alarms and sprinklers
l  Ensure that all teachers are adequately trained in the use of modern instructional technologies
l  Repair or replace deteriorated roofs, floors and plumbing and remove hazardous materials in older schools
l  Reduce classroom overcrowding by providing new classrooms and facilities

All money raised within city areas will be distributed equitably between Corona, Norco and Eastvale schools. Funds cannot be 
taken away by the State or used for District administration or employee salaries. A Citizens’ Oversight Committee and annual 
independent audits would ensure funds are spent consistent with a voter-approved project list. Community members would 
receive regular updates regarding bond projects.

For more information on Measure GG visit www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/mgg 

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Lin
Superintendent, Corona-Norco Unified School District

MEASURE GG – NOVEMBER 2014 BOND MEASURE

FISCAL ACCOUNTABILITY ENSURES FUNDS STAY LOCAL TO SUPPORT CORONA, NORCO AND EASTVALE STUDENTS




